
TO: 

       

       

       

 

 

FROM: 

       

       

       

 

RE:  Vote YES to HB 623 & SB 291 

Dear       ,  

Please support HB 623 and SB 291.  As a physical therapy patient, I want 

patient access to my physical therapist.  Louisiana is one of the few states in the 

nation that requires a physician referral before patients can receive physical 

therapy services.   

Please vote YES on these two important pieces of legislation and allow patients 

like me to access the healthcare provider we choose. 

Thank you for recognizing my ability to take control of my healthcare 

decisions! 

Sincerely, 

       

Name 


